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NEWSLETTER 28 – 19.07.2021 

Dear Parents & Carers of children entitled to Free School Meals 

As you know we will be sending you a Morrisons e-gift card payment of £75 per child on Monday 26th 

July, this payment covers the whole of the six weeks holidays.   

There is extra support available from the Holiday Activity Fund which includes weekly food 

parcels which can be collected from the Children’s Centre in Hallcroft and an activity bag (see 

picture below).  This is only available for full time children.   

Unfortunately I cannot register you for these food parcels, you need to go to: 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/youth-services/nottinghamshire-holiday-activities-

and-food-programme-2021 and scroll down to “HAF at Home” and fill in the online form.  They will 

then contact you about a date and time each week to collect your food parcel from the Children’s 

Centre.  If you require any help registering please come and see me.   

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Jo Cook 

 

Head Teacher 
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